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   18th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of children in Year 3 and Year 4, 
 

Thinktank Birmingham Science Museum 
 
As part of our science curriculum work in LKS2, the children have the opportunity to visit 
Thinktank in Birmingham on Friday 11th April.   
 

During our visit, the children will take part in activities designed to enhance our science 
curriculum by deepening their understanding of light. They will participate in a workshop 
called ‘Luminous Light’ and will also have the opportunity to explore the museum’s 
fascinating exhibits. 
 
Please click the following link to view their website and learn more about the award-winning 
science museum which offers an unforgettable experience and brings science to life!  
Thinktank | Birmingham Museums 

 

The coach will depart from school promptly at 9am, so please make sure children arrive 
on time. Unfortunately, due to the schedule, we will be unable to wait for any late arrivals. 
We aim to return to school by 3:15pm, in time for the usual end-of-day arrangements.   
 
The cost of the visit will be £19.75 which goes towards the entrance fee, workshop and 
transport. The deadline for giving consent and payment is Monday 31st March. Please be 
aware should your child not attend the trip for any reason, we cannot guarantee a refund. 
 
All children will require a packed lunch and drink/s (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). 
Please ensure you send enough to drink as there will be no access to refill bottles/purchase 
more on the day.  If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you would like school 
to provide your child with a school packed lunch, can you please indicate on ParentPay by 
Monday 31st March, if they would like a HAM or CHEESE sandwich. Alternatively, they 
may prefer to bring their own.  
 
Please provide your child with a small lightweight backpack or carrier bag which is 
suitable for carrying their lunch and drink/s in on the day. 

https://www.birminghammuseums.org.uk/thinktank


     
                    

 

 
 
Children will need to come to school in their full school uniform including their red school 
jumper/cardigan, a waterproof coat and black school shoes.  
 
Children will not require any spending money. 
 
If your child requires any medication on the day of the visit, including travel sickness 
tablets, this will need to be taken with them and given to their class teacher on the morning 
of the visit along with a medication form which you can collect from the school office. 
 
If your child needs an inhaler or EpiPen, please ensure this is taken with them on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

K. Hever     
 

Mrs Kate Hever      
LKS2 Lead/Class teacher  

 
 


